
BEFORE THE NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of the Commission, 
on its own motion, seeking to 
investigate the requirements, 
costs and impact of the 
implementation of Next 
Generation 911 in Nebraska 
relating to the provision of 
Enhanced Wireless 911 Service. 
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ORDER CLOSING INVESTIGATION  
 
 
Entered: July 29, 2014 
 

 
BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On June 2nd, 2010, the Nebraska Public Service Commission 
(Commission) opened the above-captioned docket on its own motion 
seeking to investigate the requirements, costs and impact of the 
implementation of IP based Next Generation 911 (Next Gen 911) in 
Nebraska relating to the provision of Enhanced Wireless 911 
Service. Under this docket the Commission received comments, held 
a workshop, and gathered evidence, which was used in assisting 
the Legislature with the passage of LB595 (2013).  

 
LB595 directed the Commission to study the statewide 

implementation of Next Generation 911 and allowed the use of the 
Enhanced Wireless 911 Fund for associated costs. LB595 became 
effective May 8th, 2013. 

 
On June 4th, 2013, the Commission opened Docket No. 911-

058/PI-188 to conduct a study examining issues surrounding 
statewide implementation of next-generation 911 pursuant to LB595 
(2013). The issue of Next Generation 911 has been subsumed by 
Docket No. 911-058/PI-188. The Commission, therefore, finds that 
the present investigation is no longer necessary and should be 
closed. 

 
 

O R D E R 
 

 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-
mission that the above-captioned investigation be closed. 
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MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 29th day of 
July, 2014. 
 
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
 
      Chairman 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      Executive Director 
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